
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 
…to the praise of the glory of His grace, by which He made us 
accepted in the Beloved. 
             Ephesians 1:6 
 

 
FRIEND OF THE WEEK 

 
Thru the Bible Radio broadcasts the Bible lessons of the late J. 
Vernon McGee, whose vision was for people to study the whole 
Word of God and be blessed by its spiritual riches.  His pattern 
was to teach through the entire Bible in five years.  TTBR staff 
also answer correspondence, provide literature for those who 
ask, and translate Dr. McGee’s messages into other languages.  
Pray for all the staff to have the Lord’s heart to reach the lost, 
for finances to continue the broadcasts, and for listeners to trust 
Christ and mature in Him. 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting  
Wednesday – 8:00 PM  Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM  Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
All children ages 4-12 are invited to participate in Junior 
Church.  Note the change in the ages of the children who may 
attend. 
 
We rejoice with Young Min and Jinnie Kwon on the arrival of 
Cornelius Osub on Monday, February 1.  He is also welcomed 
by sisters Nawon and Lydia and brothers Paul, Nathanael, 
Noah, Bethel and Daniel.  Congratulations! 
 
 
  

Sunday 
February 7, 2010 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM       
 
     Communion                                                         John Glasser 
 
     Message                                      John Glasser 

 
It Really Is a Glorious Life 

2 Corinthians 3:12-18 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA & Jr. High Youth Group                                5:15 PM 
 
Sr. High Youth Group                                                    5:30 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              7:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                       Steve Barthelemy 
 

A Better Priest and a Better Covenant 
Hebrews 8:1-13 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Remember that starting today and continuing for the next two 
weeks pictures will be taken to update the Photo Board in the 
hallway.  Please make plans and take the time to have your 
family picture taken.  This is a great help to newcomers to our 
fellowship. 
 
There will be an Ireland Mission meeting on February 21st, 
following the Morning Service.  If you think you might be 
interested in going with the team to Ireland in August to help 
with the Holiday Bible Club, plan to attend. If you have any 
questions see Phil or Sheena Daniel. 
 

Help Wanted 
 

· There is an opportunity to be involved in the Sunday 
evening cooking rotation.  If you would like to be 
involved in this ministry please see Janet Humphrey. 

 
· There are still needs in the Nursery on the Fourth 

Sunday during the Sunday School Hour and in the 
Children’s Church.  Please consider how you might fit 
into one of these important ministries. 

 
 
 
I thank each of you for your cards and gifts for my birthday.  
You all made it a special day.     – Pastor Steve  


